
Dear guests

Recently the decision has been made to change the names of the Plaza and Tower Buildings from 
August 17th 2018, instead referring to them collectively as the Banquet Building.
�e names of the function rooms within will also be altered so as to clearly embody the hotel’s symbolic
image of the garden, and to provide a rich narrative suited to the hotel’s history and tradition.
We thank you for your patronage of the hotel.

General Manager

11F MARGUERITE FUJI

10F FREESIA AKEBONO

  9F AZALEA SEIFU

  8F COSMOS MATSUKAZE

  7F TSUBAKI HARUHI

  6F SAKURA AOBA

  5F CATTLEYA KOMOREBI

  5F
プ

ORION
"Grand Hall TSUBAKI"

  4F SOLEIL HIBIKI

  4F JUPITER MIYABI

  4F NEPTUNE MAI

  4F MARS KOTO

  4F プ ORCHID TSUZUMI

  1F GALAXY KOCHO

  1F PEGASUS ZUIKO

  1F CASSIOPEIA RURI

  B1 RUBY KOTOBUKI

3F CAMELLIA

Current name 
(building) Current name (function rooms) New name 

(building)
New name (function rooms) 

Tower 
Bldg. 

Plaza 
Bldg.

Tower 
Bldg.

Plaza 
Bldg.

Banquet 
Bldg.

*�ere is no change to the naming of Camellia on the 3rd �oor, or to the Hotel Building function rooms.

Regarding changes of the names of buildings and function rooms


